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I would like to welcome our new families to Apollo!  We are off to a great start this 
school year.  Our students are settling into their new classrooms, and returning 
students are helping our new friends feel welcome! 
 
Parents, please return the required Annual Food Forms we sent home by Friday 
October 3rd. 
 
The Lions Club is visiting Friday, October 3rd to conduct vision screenings.  Consent 
forms have been sent home for parents to sign.  We appreciate the efforts of the 
Lions Club to provide this service to our families for free. 
 
Any schoolers who need childcare during the Brevard County school teacher workday 
on Monday, October 13th are welcome to sign-up in the front office.   
 
We will hold our annual Pumpkin Patch on Friday, October 24th.  All students will get 
to pick a pumpkin off the playground.  Infants through school-age are welcome to 
participate! 
 
Tuesday, October 21st VPK will visit Valante Rehabilitation to Trick or Treat with 
residents.  Children must be at Apollo by 8:30 AM.  Please remember to bring your 
child’s car seat. 
 
We will hold our annual Halloween Party on Friday, October 31st.  Come in a costume 
and we will “trick-or-treat” among the classrooms.  Party information will be sent to 
parents via your child’s classroom teachers. 
 
Upcoming Events:  
November 4th is Picture Day 
November 27-28 Apollo will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday. 


